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6th November 2015
Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been chosen to take part in a ‘More Able maths day’ at Bishop Cornish Primary School, Saltash on Friday 20th November.  We would be most grateful if you could transport your child to arrive at the school by 9:20am and  be collected at 3pm
If you have any problems with transport please contact us as soon as possible as we may be able to arrange car share.

Your child will need a packed lunch.
We would be obliged if you could confirm your acceptance by completing the attached form.

Kind regards

Leisha Champion and Richard Wilde
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
I confirm that my child   ………………………………………will be attending the more able maths day on Thursday 20th November and I am able to provide transport.
Signed     ……………………………………………………………………………




     Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407





�








